
 

11th November 2019 

DUNCLUG COLLEGE PRODUCTION OF CALAMITY JANE 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Dunclug College have kindly invited us to their production of ‘Calamity Jane’ on Wednesday 27th 

November 2019.  Pupils will leave Camphill at 9:30am to go to Dunclug College and return at 12:15pm on 

this day.   

 

Pupils will receive a complimentary drink and are encouraged either to bring items for break with them 

or to purchase from the tuck shop at Dunclug, which will include ice-cream, popcorn and bottled water.  

 

If you would like your child to attend the above event, please complete the attached permission slip and 

return it to your child’s class teacher by Monday 18th November 2019, along with £1 contribution 

towards ticket costs.  

 

If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

            

Mrs J. Henderson & Mrs A. McCullagh 

P6 Class Teachers 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

I give _______________________________ (Child’s Name) my permission to travel by bus and 

attend the production of ‘Calamity Jane’ at Dunclug College on Wednesday 27th November 2019 and 

have enclosed £1 towards ticket costs.  

 

 

Signed: ______________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 


